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Program Vitality Decisions  

 

After a thorough process of evaluating multiple factors, including persistent low enrollment, 

and considering input offered by individual faculty members, the administration has made the 

decision to discontinue 10 academic certificate and degree programs.  We will be working with 

the individual students in these programs to develop plans for helpin



Opportunity to Expand Fayette County Head Start 

 

We were approached by Head Start in Fayette County to consider a partnership with them to 

apply for a federal grant which would expand Head Start in the county.  We are in the process 

of determining the feasibility of devoting an area in the original building for the exclusive use of 

Head Start.  They would be prepared to provide roughly $30,000 annually for the lease of this 



 Meeting with Representatives from Fayette County Community Action 

 SOCHE Executive Board of Trustees Meeting 

 2018 CCA Fall Board Meeting (Monaca, PA) 

 Summative Evaluations for 2018 Goal Accomplishments  

 Meeting with App Architecture for Health Sciences Renovation Project 

 Facilitation of Strategic Planning with Highland County Chamber of Commerce 

 Meeting with President of Indiana Wesleyan University 

 Inauguration Event for President of Union Institute & University 

 Meeting with Western Governors University (WGU) Ohio Representatives 
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Build sustainability through shared responsibility of existing assessment practice, and 2) 

Revitalize core learning outcomes and complete course mapping. 

 
 
 

 

 

Team members from the Medical Assisting Education Review Board (MAERB), 

Committee on Accreditation (CoA), for the Commission on Accreditation of Allied 

Health Education Programs (CAAHEP) completed their continuing accreditation review 

of the SSCC Medical Assisting Program Sept. 24-25.  The program had no standard 

citations in cognitive, psychomotor or affective domains; the MAERB formal report is 

expected within 30 days. 

 

 

Grants 
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process are those preparing for second-gate admissions programs in the health fields.  

 

An “Opportunities in Allied Health” workshop is scheduled for January to expose 

students on the allied health pathway of other opportunities in the field beyond nursing 

and medical assisting.   

 

Brenda Landis and Peggy Chalker presented and moderated sessions for the SOCHE 

Articulation and Transfer Conference at Wright State University in October.  
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information regarding career counseling services.  The display title was “Who is Your 

Hero – Shero?” 

 
 

Financial Aid  

 





 

mailto:ccollins@sscc.edu
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The men take on OSU-Mansfield at home on Friday, Nov. 16 at 5 p.m. and return to 

action on Saturday, Nov. 17, at home vs Elizabethtown at 2 p.m. 

 

 


